
 

21st September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Parents’ Evenings are on Thursday 5th October, 5pm-7pm and  Wednesday 11th October, 3.40pm-
5.30pm.  This is a good opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress and ask questions 
about supporting your child’s learning at home.   
 
Appointments are for 10 minutes and are allocated on a first come first served basis. Please select 
two half hour slots, indicating your first and second choices. You will then receive confirmation of 
the allocated 10 minute slot within (hopefully) your preferred time frame.  If you think you need 
extra time, please arrange this separately with the class teacher(s). 
 
Please return the form below by Friday 29th September.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Zoe Mandeville 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS 
 
 

 
Name of child/children:                                                                                 Class/classes: 
 

 

Thursday 5th October  5pm-7pm Wednesday 11th October 3.40pm-5.30pm 

Time 1st choice 2nd choice Time 1st choice 2nd choice 

5:00 - 5.30pm   3.40 - 4.00pm   

5.30 - 6:00pm   4.00 - 4.30pm   

6:00 - 6.30pm   4.30 - 5.00pm   

6.30 - 7.00pm   5.00 - 5.30pm   

 


